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Homeless Services for 
the South Bay - Highlights

◼ Don’t forget to visit the Homeless Services in the South Bay webpage on the 
SBCCOG website: http://southbaycities.org/programs/homeless-services-south-bay

◼ Of the 6 South Bay cities that developed homelessness plans, 2 applied for the 
implementation grants through the Home for Good Funders Collaborative (Measure 
H and United Way funds), and there was one multi-jurisdictional application.  
Awards announcement is due in January.  

◼ SBCCOG Executive Director and staff will be meeting with Supervisor Mark Ridley-
Thomas’ homeless deputy on a quarterly basis.  Plans are to do the same with 
Supervisor Hahn’s deputy.

◼ Areas the SBCCOG will be exploring during 2019 include shared housing as a 
prevention strategy and Safe Parking as a strategy to combat homelessness.

http://southbaycities.org/programs/homeless-services-south-bay


Homeless Services for 
the South Bay - Highlights

◼ Four “First Responders” trainings were conducted in 2018:  February, September, 
November, and December, with a total of 67 law enforcement personnel trained from 
El Segundo, Gardena, Hermosa Beach, Inglewood, Manhattan Beach, Redondo 
Beach, Torrance, Santa Monica, and Culver City Police Departments.  

◼ SBCCOG was part of the planning committee for successful Housing and Health Fairs 
in October in Carson and December in Redondo Beach.  At each event, over 50 
individuals experiencing homelessness were served.  The first outreach event of 2019 
is scheduled for February 26 in Lennox.  The SBCCOG has been successful in securing 
participation at the events from the Public Defender Criminal Record Clearing Project 
Mobile Unit, the DMV Mobile Unit, and local water agencies. 

◼ The 2019 Homeless Count takes place on January 23.  There are 15 deployment sites 
in SPA 8.  Volunteers are still needed.  

◼ In keeping with the SBCCOG’s goal of cross-training staff who work with individuals 
experiencing homelessness and staff who work with older adults, PATH staff recently 
received training on Trauma Informed Care for the Elderly.  



PATH 
Deliverables/Progress 

2018-2019

Deliverables (18-19 FY) Progress July 1, 2018-
June 30, 2019 (as of 12/31/18)

Serve 450 unduplicated individuals 625 New individuals engaged

Make 2300 duplicated contacts 375 Duplicated contacts

Connect 58 people to mental health 33 Referred to street-based mental 
health

Connect 30 people to substance abuse 
treatment

11 Referred to street-based substance 
use specialist

Connect 58 people to primary care 26 Referred to street-based primary 
care

Connect 58 people to mainstream 
benefits

67 Referred to CBEST, General Relief

Connect 130 people to interim housing 12 Referred

Connect 65 people to permanent housing 1 Moved into a home, 38 additional 
referred to Rapid Rehousing



SBCCOG Programs Update

◼ Caltrans Grant for Slow Speed Network

◼ Adaptation Planning

◼ South Bay Regional Broadband Feasibility 



SBCCOG Issues Update

◼ Metro Possible Acceleration of South Bay projects

◼ Green Line improvements

◼ ExpressLane Proposed Interfund Loan Program

◼ Energy Efficiency funding

◼ Office move



SBCCOG Workshops

◼ Cannabis Regulations

◼ Battle for the Curb – Goods Movement issues



20th Annual 
General Assembly 

Thursday, February 28, 2019
“South Bay:  
Celebrating the Past – Shaping the Future”

◼ Dr. Patrick Soon-Shiong
◼ Executive Chairman, LA Times

◼ Dr. Fernando Torres-Gil 
◼ Director, UCLA Center for Policy Research on Aging 

◼ Rick Cole
◼ Santa Monica City Mgr re: Office of Civic Well Being

◼ Tom Bakaly & Lauren Nakano
◼ Beach Cities Health District

◼ Panel of Local Historians



Thank you!

& 

See you on

April 11, 2019


